

## PARENT BRIEFING #4 OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS CARE

Monday 1 February 2021

**Dear Parents and Caregivers** 

If you are currently working in the health services or as an essential worker and you need your children cared for from tomorrow, Tuesday 2 February till Friday 5 February, please email our OSHC Manager, Mrs Gaye Margetic on <a href="mailto:gaye.margetic@cewa.edu.au">gaye.margetic@cewa.edu.au</a> by 3.30pm this afternoon as we are currently preparing to open our OSHC Service to support our families for the rest of this week.

Please inform Gaye of the days and times you need your child cared for this week, as this information is vital for our staffing ratio. If your child is not currently enrolled at OSHC, you will need to fill in the enrolment form – link attached below.

https://www.liwara.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Enrolment2021Part-A.pdf

Yours sincerely

ANDREA MILLAR PRINCIPAL